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23 JAN 2020

Tait Dench
fyi-request-11790-2febe8db@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Tait Dench

Thank you for your email of 4 December 2019 to the Inland Revenue Department (IRD) via
the FYI website, requesting data about First Home Grants under the Official Information Act
1982 (the Act).

On 11 December 2019 the IRD transferred your request to Kainga Ora — Homes and
Communities, under section 14(b)ii) of the Act as the organisation responsible for
administering financial products like the First Home Grant on behalf of the Crown.

| note that your request to the IRD is identical to your request to Kainga Ora on 4 December
2019, which was responded to on 9 December 2019. This response was sent to the
following email address:

o fyi-request-11791-d4d8c324@requests.fyi.org.nz
As mentioned in Kainga Ora’s previous response, you can find the information you have

requested on our website at https://kaingaora.govt.nz/home-ownership!financiaI—products—
report/.

Yours sincerely
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Alex Travis %

Manager Government Relations (Acting)



